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Flecknor, Andrew

Subject: FW: Visiting Earswick Parish Council, and the number of Councillors for Earswick

From: earswickclerk@aol.com [mailto:earswickclerk@aol.com]  

Sent: 14 January 2015 14:58 
To: Flecknor, Andrew 

Cc: Subject: Visiting Earswick Parish Council, and the number of Councillors for Earswick 

 
Hi Andrew 
  
Following on from Earswick Parish Council's meeting last Monday night, I have been asked to contact you to see if 
you would be free to address a meeting on the process surrounding the Parish Council elections in May, and the 
responsibilities of a Parish Councillor please.  We were hoping you would be able to join us at 7.30pm, on the 9th 
February, at Earswick Village Hall.  Please would you let me know whether or not you would be available. 
  
The Parish Council also discussed the option of increasing the number of Earswick Parish Councillors from 5 to 7, 
and decided it would like to proceed with the option of 7 Councillors.  Please would you confirm this is agreeable. 
  
Many thanks 
  
Joanne Fisher 
Earswick Parish Clerk  


